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Katten is pleased to sponsor the 19th Annual Women in Public Finance Conference, which will be
held Thursday, October 1 beginning at 11:30 a.m. at The Standard Club in Chicago. The keynote
speaker will be broadcast journalist Jane Pauley and the main panel discussion will be "Exploring
Solutions to the Pension Dilemma.” Women in Public Finance is a nonprofit, educational and
professional networking organization that seeks to advance women's leadership opportunities by
fostering relationships and providing educational activities and forums.
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